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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     June 19, 2025 
 

Barnes County Two-vehicle Injury Crash 
 
What: Injury   

Where: 112th Ave SE and 24th St (Approximately 1 mile east of Rogers) 

When: June 19, 2025; 10:09am CT 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Good  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle vs Vehicle 

Type of Crash: T-bone 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Barnes County Sheriff’s Department, Branes County Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1: 1994 Dodge Ram  
Driver No. 1: Female, 16, Hannaford; serious life-threatening injuries 
Restraints: No seatbelt 
Charges:  Under investigation 

 
Vehicle No. 2: 2012 Peterbilt Semi 

Driver No. 2: Male, 68, Eckelson; not injured 
Restraints: Seatbelt 
Charges:  Under investigation 

 

NARRATIVE: On June 19, 2025, at 10:09 a.m. CT, a Dodge Ram was traveling southbound on 112th 
Ave SE, and a Peterbilt was traveling westbound on 24th Street. 112th Ave SE is controlled by stop 
signs for both northbound and southbound traffic. The Dodge Ram failed to stop at the stop sign and 
entered the intersection, striking the rear passenger trailer tank of the Peterbilt in a T-bone style 
collision. Driver 1 was not wearing a seat belt and sustained serious, life-threatening injuries as a result 
of the crash. Driver 2 was uninjured in the crash. 
The identity of the juvenile will not be released. This incident remains under investigation by 
the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 
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_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact information: Lt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447                                                                                    

     
Notice: Updates to media releases will be posted the NDHP website: 

https://www.nd.gov/ndhp/ndhp-news 
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